
BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT 
prestigeportraits.ca 

(click here)

Portrait Sittings Start: 
Location:  

Notes:  
  

Monday March 1 
FP Walshe  

Please review our 
COVID-19 
precautions 

FP Walshe High School

COVID-19 Precautions 
In order to ensure your safety and that of our staff we have made a 
few adjustments to our operations: 

• If you are experiencing any symptoms related to COVID-19, as 
outlined by Alberta Health Services, please do not come to your 
appointment.  We will be happy to reschedule you to a later date. 

• Please arrive for your appointment five minutes prior to your 
scheduled time. We will not be able to accommodate you if you 
are late for your appointment. Only the graduate will be allowed 
into the Photography area. 

• At this time we will not be including pets, friends or family 
members in portrait settings. 

• We will only be accepting debit and credit for payment of sitting 
fees. 

• The use of props provided by Lifetouch is voluntary. We have 
implemented safety protocols for sanitizing props or will provide 
one time use props for each sitting. Graduates can bring 
appropriate props to be included in their sitting. 

• We will be providing sanitized gowns for your sitting however we 
will not be providing graduation caps at this time

Plan and prepare for your graduation photo sitting at 

prestigeportraits.ca 
(click here)

If you have any questions regarding booking an appointment or what to expect please contact us: 
Calgary 403-255-5440   |   Lethbridge 403-327-2658   |   Red Deer 403-356-9410   |   Medicine Hat 403-487-5256

http://prestigeportraits.ca
http://prestigeportraits.ca

